
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Paulinus  

Newsletter Year Three 

Welcome Back  
I am Miss Elder and I am new to St Paulinus this year. Firstly, I hope you have all had an 

enjoyable summer. I am thoroughly enjoying getting to know all the children and I am 

looking forward to this upcoming year. Thank you so much for the fantastic postcards 

from all your adventures over the holidays. It was fabulous to see pictures of the children 

enjoying themselves. 

Reading 

Reading is key in every year group. 

Please ensure your child reads every 

night. It is important that your child 

reads to an adult at least three times a 

week and that their reading record is 

signed.  

Book bags need to be in school every 

day. Thank you.  

Maths 

This half term we will be looking at place value. This 

involves knowing which is the hundreds, tens and 

units/one’s digit, ordering numbers and finding 10 or 

100 more and less. During the course of year 3, it is 

expected that children will know their 2, 5, 10, 3, 4, 

and 8 times tables and the corresponding divisions. 

Therefore, any extra practise you can offer will be 

greatly appreciated. 

  

 

 RE 

Our topics this half term are Homes and 

Promises. 

 

 

 

Please reflect on who you love and who 

the significant people in your life are.  

PE 

PE will take place on a Wednesday 

and Thursday afternoon.                                       

On these days, children are to come 

into school in their PE kits and will 

stay in them all day.  

Please ensure names are written on 

all items of clothing.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Spellings will be given on a Friday to be tested the following 

Friday.  

Reading as already mentioned should be daily but should be 

recorded with an adult at least three times a week.  

Children should be practising the times table they are up to 

(we learn them in this order 2, 10, 5, 3, 4 and 8) and will be 

tested each week along with spellings. Keep practising!   

Focus of the year  

This year we have a focus on our Mission Statement, ‘To love one another, as I have 

loved you’. We are exploring ways to demonstrate this in our daily lives. All your children 

have been sent home a heart to put somewhere special. 

                                                             

 

Parent’s Evening 

Our first parent’s evening will be 

held virtually week beginning 4th 

October. This is a chance to catch up 

and inform you on how your 

child/children are settling in. 

Topic 

We begin the year with a History based 

topic – The Stone Age. I look forward to 

exploring this topic with the children and 

finding more out about life during this 

time. 

 


